
Installation of Greenville Mayor and City Council 
December 7, 2009 

6:00 PM 
 

 
Call to Order                                          Mayor Patricia C. Dunn 
 
Moment of Silence in Memory of Those Who Lost Their Lives at  
Pearl Harbor on December 7, 1941 
 
Invocation                                             Reverend Robert A. Hudak 
                                                                                                                                Member of the Greenville  

                                                        Human Relations Council and 
                                                                                                             Pastor of St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 
 
Presentation of Colors                                        Greenville Fire Rescue Department Honor Guard 

                                    Accompanied by Matt McMahon from the  
                             Greenville, NC Public Safety Pipes and Drums 

 
 
The Star Spangled Banner                                      Dr. Ed Wheatley 
                                          President of the Tar River Community Band 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance                                            Led by Ms. Tawanna Franklin 

            and Mr. LaQuon Rogers  
                                                                                  Chair and Vice-Chair of the Greenville Youth Council 
 
Reading of Mission Statement                Ms. Lucille W. Gorham 
 
Board of Elections Certification          City Manager Wayne Bowers 
 
Oath Administered to Mayor Pat Dunn                                 Judge David A. Leech 
 
Oath Administered to Council Members-Elect                  Judge P. Gwynett Hilburn 
 

Bryant J. Kittrell, At-Large 
Kandie Smith, District 1 

Rose H. Glover, District 2 
Marion Blackburn, District 3 
Calvin R. Mercer, District 4 
Max R. Joyner, Jr., District 5 

 
Election of Mayor Pro-Tem                                                                          City Council 
 
Comments                  Mayor and City Council 
 
Adjournment                                                                               City Council 
 

 
There will be a reception immediately following the ceremony in the  

Third Floor Gallery Area of City Hall. 


